Ambassador Henri Etoundi Essomba

Embassy of the Republic of Cameroon

2349 Massachusetts Ave N.W.

Washington, DC 20008

Dear Ambassador Essomba, 

I am writing concerning the fate of over 130 men and boys who are missing since December 2014. Amnesty International has documented that over 200 men and boys were arrested in Magdema and Doublè by security forces, without evidence, on suspicion of being members of Boko Haram. Some were released, and 25 died while in custody. But over 130 remain unaccounted for. Their families still await answers about what happened to their loved ones. 

I urge your government to tell the families about the circumstances of their death and, if they are dead, where they are buried. Furthermore, the Cameroonian authorities should initiate a judicial inquiry into the violations committed on 27 December 2014 and to provide adequate reparations and compensation to the families who lost their loved ones. 

Sincerely,

